
CITY OF PHILADELPHIA 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Philadelphia International Airport 
Terminal E 

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19153 

(215) 937-6800 

ALFRED TESTA, JR. 
Director of Aviation 

January 10, 2000 

This is in response to your letter concerning your reception of Philadelphia 
International Airport's Travelers Information Radio Station. We were delighted to 
read the detailed account of your reception of the station as far away as the 
Lehigh Valley. This signal is generally available within a 5 -mile radius of the 
Airport, but as you probably are aware, if the atmospheric conditions are right, a 

radio signal can penetrate well beyond its usual reach. 

In reading the particulars of the message you heard, there are a couple of notes 
you might want to make. The telephone number for flight information is 1-800- 
PHL-GATE. The Airport's website address is http://www.phl.orq 

We thank you for sharing your delight in picking up the PHL Travelers 
Information Radio Station in the Lehigh Valley and hope you continue to listen for 
it in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Lynn M.' Fields 
Deputy Director of Aviation 
Marketing and Public Affairs 


